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December 10, 1968

Dr. Hector Garcia
U. S. Civil Rights Commission
Our Lady of the Lake College
San Antonio, Texas 78207

Dear Doctor Garcia:

I am enclosing the June, 1967 testimony of Archbishop Robert
E. Lucey of San Antonio to the Migratory Labor Subcommittee of
the Senate Committee on Labor and Public Welfare.

I would be grateful if you would look it over and, if you
consider it relevant, enter it into the record of the present
hearings now being conducted in San Antonio by the United States
Civil Rights Commission.

I think the Archbishop's words are as applicable today as
they were last year.

With best wishes, I remain

Gratefully,

- *,cuia-4 0.,x~U~-20Father William A. 'Killian
Executive Editor
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